DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

12th November 2018

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Application for Applied Learning Chinese 2019-2021

In order to cater for students who have different needs, interests and orientations, our school is going to offer the Applied Learning Chinese(for non-Chinese speaking students) (ApL(C)) in this academic year. This course is introduced by the EDB and offered to Non-Chinese Speaking students for substituting the mainstream Chinese language in the DSE examination as well as a qualification recognized by civil services of Hong Kong government. If the student is selected for the course, he/she has to give up the current subject of Chinese language. For this reason, we need to have your prior permission before the process of application.

Please sign the Reply Slip below and instruct your child to return it to Mr Chong on or before 16th November 2018. Parents and students are welcome to approach Chinese teachers and school administrators for more information. Thank you very much for your attention.

·	•		
	Y	Yours faithfully,	
	•	hodow	
	K	C.C. Lo	•
	P	rincipal	
			•
Reply Slip (PN_181	9_059)		
Re: Application for Applied Learning Chinese 2019-2021		Date:	
Dear Principal,		Dutc.	
I have read the notice regarding Application for Applied L	earning Chinese	e 2019-2021 and	
I would like to let my child / ward take an Appli current Chinese Subject dropped.	ed Learning C	hinese in S4 to S6 with th	e
I would not prefer my child / ward to take an Appli	ed Learning Ch	ninese in S4 to S6.	
* Please take the appropriate box.		a	
Name of the Student:	class: S4	Class No.:	
Name of the Parent / Guardian:			
Signature of the Parent / Guardian:			